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October 22, 2020 

 

 

Good afternoon Northridge Community, 

 

Below is a quick overview regarding some upcoming important dates 

and housekeeping items: 

 
Photo Retakes 

 

Please note that photo retakes are on Monday, October 26, 2020. This is 

for all students who were away and missed pictures or would like a 

retake. Please see the attached form for your child to bring on Monday if 

they are getting them done.  

 
Parking and neighbors:  

 
Please be mindful of where you park when dropping off or picking 

up  your child at school. Here are a few quick hints: 

 
o Please do not drive into or use the staff parking lot. This 

creates problems for our staff and due to the tight spacing in 

the lot, even a quick in-and-out causes problems. 

 

o Please respect our neighborhood when dropping off students 

near the school. Our neighbours are good to us and we want 

them to feel good about living next to our school. 

 

o As the year progress, try to work with your child to become 

progressively more independent for pick-up and drop-off. 

Depending on age, perhaps they could walk a short distance 

to your car or pair up with a buddy and walk to school. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

o Students should not walk through the teacher’s parking lot at 

any time. Please stick to the sidewalk or the grass. 

 
 

 The weather is changing; it’s cold and wet. Please make sure that 

your child is dressed to be outdoors for both morning recess and 

lunch recess. Also, if you could ensure they have a spare set of 

clothes in case they get wet or muddy.  

 

Dates to remember 

 
Pro-D Day – October 23rd  

Photo Retakes – October 26th 

Black and Orange Day – October 30st  

 

 

 

 

 


